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Heads Up 
 

School closes 
TODAY for half 

term and reopens 
on Monday 20 

February. 
 

 
 
 

Please could all 
clothing brought into 
school be named 
please! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Thought of the Week  
 
‘T.E.A.M – together everyone 
achieves more’ 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  

NUT FREE SCHOOL 
Please remember that we are a NUT FREE SCHOOL as we have pupils in 
our school who have a severe nut allergy.  If they were to come into 
contact with nuts, this could be life threatening.  All packed lunches must 
be nut free, therefore no nutty bars, bread containing nuts and sandwich 
fillings such as Nutella or peanut butter.  
 
We ask that parents read all labels as nuts do appear in many items that 
we would not imagine contained nuts. Any foods thought to be 
containing nuts will be removed and safely discarded by a member of 
staff. This can be upsetting for those pupils. 
 

 
Hambleton CE Primary School has had a busy and exciting half term. Thank you for your 
continuing support and the encouragement given when helping your child/children with their 
home reading and learning.  Our ‘Maths Monster’ and ‘Reading Rebel’ Books, shared with the 
whole school during Friday Wise Owls Worship are filled with amazing learning and fun 
activities. The children love celebrating their ideas with everyone. 
 
Healthy Packed Lunches and Snacks 
Please note that the only mid-morning snack that should be sent into school is fresh fruit and 
vegetables.  NO yoghurts, crisps, chocolate or cereal bars, cheese dunkers, sweets etc etc   
Packed Lunches should not contain chocolate bars or sweets.  Staff will remove these items if 
brought into school.  Thank you for your support in keeping all our children healthy. 
 
Bakes, Buns and Biscuits Stall 
Many thanks to everyone who baked, sold, bought and ate the delicious cakes on offer at our 
very first ever 'Bakes, Buns and Biscuits’ stall last Friday. 
A terrific £ 99.62 was raised towards playground equipment! Thank 
you from everyone in Eagle Owls. 
 
A reminder that our next ‘Bakes, Buns and Biscuits’ stall will be held 
on Friday 24th February by Snowy Owls. 
 
Young Voices 
On Thursday 9th February, children from ‘Vibrant Voices’ travelled to the Utilita Arena in 
Sheffield to take part in the 2023 Young Voices concert, along with 1000s of other school 
children, to form one huge choir. 
 
A massive well done to all the children that took part. The children were a credit to Hambleton 
Primary School and absolutely sang their hearts out.  All of the practising certainly paid off.  I 
would like to thank the staff who facilitated the visit - it was a very late night and I appreciate 
you giving up your time. 
 
 
 
 

https://dailyverses.net/1-peter/3/8


        
 
 

     
 

       
 
Mental Health Week 
For Mental Health Week the children of Hawk Owls have secretly prepared a ‘Flash Mob 
Dance’, practising it daily ahead of the big reveal today during Friday morning break! 
They had everyone smiling and hope that everyone remembers their messgae which is ‘we can 
work together to look after our wellebing’. 
 

  
 
As part of the ‘Hambleton Gold Young Leaders Award, Jonquil, Jessica, Millie and Amelie in 
Eagle Owls split into pairs and tied their legs together (became three-legged) as part of a 
‘Healthy Minds Wellbeing Event.’  
 
Jonquil Said: 
The funny bit happened during collective worship when Jessica was awarded the class wise owl 
and of course both of us had to go to the front to receive it as we had become three-legged for 
the day!  It happened again because Amelie had the Maths Monster and there were a few 
giggles! 
 
Active Club 
Many children from Eagle Owls are leading the ‘Active Club’ that involves organising team 
games with KS1 children during playtimes.  A fun time is had by all and we are so proud of the 
compassion, leadership skills, teamwork and high energy that our ‘Active Club Leaders’ are 
showing! 
 



 

            
 
The School Gates  
An email was sent out yesterday regarding our school gates and we just want to remind you all 
that for safeguarding reasons,  parents/carers should not be entering the school grounds in 
cars or vans to pick children up or drop children off at school, Playsafe or any 
after school clubs. 
This has always been the case and is for the safety of all our children.  Even if the gates are 
open then parents/carers should not be entering the grounds in their vehicles.  The car park is 
for staff and educational visitors only. 
 
 
Wise Owls 
Winners in the last two weeks were as follows: 
 

Friday 3rd February  Friday 10th February 

Little Owls:  Alice Little Owls:  Miles & Ilinca 

Elf Owls:  Connie        Elf Owls:  Jemima & Jacob      

Barn Owls:  Thomas   Barn Owls:  Sonny & Etta    

Tawny Owls:  Louie Tawny Owls:  Scarlett & Reggie 

Hawk Owls:  Matthew A  Hawk Owls:  Ellette   

Snowy Owls:  Evan   Snowy Owls:  Zachary 

Eagle Owls:  Jessica    Eagle Owls: Freddie PS & Eliza 

 
Water Bottles                                                                                                    

All water bottles should be brought into school every day and should contain WATER ONLY 

please. Juice should not be sent to drink. 

 

Cycle Safety Poster                                                                                  
Attached is a ‘Cycle Safety Poster’ for your child/children.  You may wish to ‘talk this though’ 
with your child/children to encourage safe cycling within the community. 

 
Junior Bake Off 
Please find attached a letter and leaflet regarding applying for a spot on the fabulous Junior 
Bake Off programme for Channel 4.  Any budding bakers please get your applications in before 
Sunday 12th March 2023 and filming will take place in July.  All details are on the attached letter 
and leaflet. 
     
Safeguarding 
Please find attached a Safeguarding leaflet entitled Digital Lives. 
 
Finally …. 
We hope you all have a fabulous Half Term holiday and we look forward to seeing the children 
back in school on Monday 20th February 2023. 
 


